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Staff Spotlight – Erin Wallace 

This is Erin’s first year teaching at Webb Street 
School. She did her year long student teaching 
internship last year at Webb Street with Ms. Miller. 
Webb Street was thrilled to add Erin to our teaching 
staff this school year as a teacher of elementary 
students with Autism. She received her bachelor's 
degree in Special Education General and Adapted 
Curriculum from UNCC.  She is newly married to her 
husband Zach.  

PTO Minute 

T-Shirts are still on sale now through November 24. Short sleeve AND long 
sleeve shirt options are available. If you need an order form, let your child’s 
teacher know!  
 
Short Sleeve $10; Long Sleeve $15 (Adult XXL & XXXL add $2) 
Make checks payable to Webb Street School PTO 
Sizes available: Youth Small through Adult XXXL  

Upcoming Events 

November 16 - 24 - Benchmark Testing 

Tuesday, November 24 - Annual “Spider Bowl” Football Game at 12:00pm 

November 25 - November 27 - No School; Thanksgiving Holiday Break 

Monday, December 14 - Annual Lunch for students at The Shrimp Boat 

Friday, December 19 - Holiday Program at 12:30pm 

 

Don’t forget to keep up with the latest around the 

Webb by visiting our website and Facebook page! 

 

 

 

Holidays at the Garden 

For seven holiday seasons, Ms, Susie Miller’s 

students have created handmade ornaments for 

a tree at Daniel Stowe Botanical Gardens. This 

partnership has given Ms. Miller’s students the 

opportunity to decorate a tree that is displayed 

throughout the holiday season. This year’s 

ornaments are made of wood slices, jute string, 

pine cones, and old hymnal sheets as the tree’s 

theme is “A Rustic Christmas.”  


